
NOTICE TO THE BAR 
 

Superior Court of New Jersey, Vicinage 13 
Somerset/Hunterdon/Warren 

Telephone Changes - January 10, 2018 
 

The Somerset/Hunterdon/Warren Vicinage is upgrading its telephone service to a 
new Voice over Internet Protocol (VoIP) system.  The change will help ensure prompt 
and reliable communication between the public and the court.  This necessitates the 
implementation of new telephone numbers for all Vicinage offices. 

 
Effective January 10, 2018 Hunterdon County and Warren County offices, 

chambers and fax numbers have been migrated to the new system. Somerset County 
Court offices will follow later in 2018. 
 

The new main telephone number for the Hunterdon County Superior Court is 
(908) 824-9750.  The new main telephone number for the Warren County Superior Court 
is (908) 750-8100. The Auto Attendant will guide callers through the menu and new 
telephone directory.   

 
New phone numbers can be found at: 
 

http://www.njcourts.gov/courts/vicinages/hunsomwar.html 
  
 

 
       Hon. Yolanda Ciccone 
       Assignment Judge 
 
 
Dated: January 10, 2018 
 
 
 


